
 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

26 April 2023 
 

 
The Big Strum – Tuesday 20th June 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Year 3 pupils have been invited to take part in the ‘Big Strum’ for Ukulele First Access pupils at Wakefield Cathedral from 
09:45am until 2:00pm, hosted by Wakefield Music Services. 
 
This exciting event will comprise of a workshop/rehearsal in the morning and a workshop performance from 1.00pm. 
This will be a fabulous opportunity for your children to perform as part of a large ensemble of over 200 children in an 
impressive venue, as well as being a great way to further develop their musicianship skills. The classes will prepare some 
songs before the day and work on some more during the morning. The performance will be open to invited guests and 
we will let you know nearer the time as to the remaining capacity for other supporters and the general public. 
 
Children will require a packed lunch on the day but please ensure these do not include glass bottles. If your child is in 
receipt of Free School Meals and will require a packed lunch made by school please contact the office. They will also be 
required to bring a suitable quantity of drinks to last them the day. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
 
Mr Ayre 
Headteacher 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 
The Big Strum – Tuesday 20th June 2023 

 
I give permission for …………………………..………………….. to attend ‘The Big Strum’ at Wakefield Cathedral. 
 
 
Name of Parent/Carer (Capitals)……………………………………………….. 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Date………………………………………………………………………………………….. 


